KOALA NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2025



Classroom News

We have had such a great time getting to know one another this past month. We have been settling into our classroom routines and learning classroom expectations. Most importantly we have been having lots of fun with our new friends!

We have a busy month coming up so please look at all the dates in Upcoming, and reach out if you have any questions.

Our Halloween parade will be the same day as our Pumpkin Party, 10/30. It will be held at 9:15am either outside or inside, weather permitting. The kiddos are more then welcome to wear their costumes, as long as there is no mask or weapons.

Themes we are focusing on this month are farms, pumpkins and apples, and Halloween. As always please reach out if you have any questions.

Miss Megan





Upcoming

• Open House: Mon, Oct. 6 @ 6pm

• Vision and Hearing: Thurs, Oct 9

• Chapel days: Thurs, Oct. 2 & Oct. 16

No PM Classes: Fri, Oct. 10 &

Thurs, Oct. 23

• NO SCHOOL: Fri, Oct. 24

& Mon, Oct. 27

• Pumpkin Party: Thurs, Oct. 30



Do not Forget to check your child's take home folder each day. Keep what remains at home and if there is anything to return or sign and return, please do

PLEASE remember that we are a tree nut and peanut free facility.



ABC Preschool Office

Phone: 779-222-4029

Email: abcpreschool@sycamoreumc.org

Don't Forget you can always send a

message through Procare